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Dear Colleague

PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE INTRODUCTION
OF MIXED CREWING AND ALTERNATIVE CREWING

Nottinghamshire Fire and Rescue Service (NFRS) is carrying out a public
consultation on behalf of the Fire Authority on proposals to introduce two new
crewing models in Nottinghamshire. During the past 10 years, incident numbers
have halved, with NFRS now attending around 10,000 incidents per year, of which
approximately 4,000 are false alarms. The proposals are part of a review of
operational delivery, that aims to keep all of the existing resources, but crew them
more effectively, aligning availability of resources to the demand and risk we now
face.

I have enclosed a copy of our consultation document, which contains information
about the proposals and how to take part in the consultation process. We would
welcome the views of your organisation and would appreciate it if you could share
the consultation information through your communication channels.

The consultation process will close on 17 December 2017 and full details can be
found at http://www.opinionresearch.co.uk/nfrs.

The Fire Authority will consider the outcomes from the consultation process at its
meeting in February 2018.

Yours sincerely

O Bt

John Buckley
CHIEF FIRE OFFICER
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